
From: Michael Brotherton
To: Cunningham, Michael; ksanchez@bouldercounty.org
Subject: Mining near Jamestown
Date: Monday, May 07, 2012 1:38:23 PM

Michael and Karen,
 I am a 25+ year resident of Jamestown. In your consideration of the proposed mining activity by Gold
Hill Minerals please include all of the recent efforts that our town has made to reclaim areas heavily
impacted by past mining activity. The Town has worked for years and continues to work on projects that
improve our area and protect our watershed.We are very proud of our little town. This community will
be highly opposed to the threat we are being confronted with with Gold Hill Minerals and the fact that
they may undo what we have so carefully restored for many years.

Thank You,
Michael Brotherton
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